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Tuesday, September 6, 2011 

Dear Parents:

Welcome!!!

Welcome back to the 2011-2012 school year!  I am very excited to be your child's Fourth Grade teacher.     I consider it a great privilege and responsibility to be working with your child and look forward to meeting you. 
Teaching Experience
St. Andrews Elementary has been my home since 2008.  During my 11 years of teaching, I’ve taught Kindergarten up to Grade Four.   I have truly enjoyed my experience with Fourth Graders and I anticipate that this will be a terrific year.
My Goal  
As the year begins, I would like to make a promise to you that I will dedicate myself to your child this year and work toward instilling, in each child, a true love for learning.    
Parent/Teacher Relationship
I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time.  You may call me at school ( 778-6081), send me in a note with your child or e-mail me at (Shannond@nbed.nb.ca).  The school website (http://standrews.nbed.nb.ca) is another great way to see what’s happening at your child’s school.  By working together, we can assure that every child feels welcomed and receives the best education possible.   
Homework 

Homework will begin next week.  Nightly assignments and test dates will be recorded in each student’s homework duotang .  Please make sure to look over your child’s homework book each night.        

I am looking forward to meeting our Fourth Grade Families and having a wonderful year with the children.

Sincerely,

Ms. Shannon Donnelly                
